
The State of Pennsylvania has 

adopted the 2018 ICC Code ef­

fective February 14, 2022. All ap­

plications received after Feb­

ruary 14, 2022 are governed by 

the 2018 ICC Codes unless docu­

mentation is provided in the 

form of a signed contract dated 

prior to February 14, 2022. If 

documentation is provided the 

application will be reviewed un­

der the previously adopted 2015 

ICC Code. Any application sub­

mitted after August 14, 2022 will 

automatically be reviewed un­

der the 2018 ICC Code. Please 

see the below posting from the 

PAL and I website regarding 

this code change. 




